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All residents of South Muskham and Little Carlton 

are invited to attend the  

Annual Parish Meeting  
to be held in South Muskham Village Hall  

on Wednesday, 22nd May 2024 at 7pm 
 
 

WELCOME and Report by the Chairman, Councillor Catanach 
 

Note of the Annual Meeting held on 17th May 2023 
 

PUBLIC SESSION 
 

CLOSING REMARKS 
 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Parish Council will follow at 7.30pm  
or at the close of the Parish Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
Cllr D Catanach 
Chairman of the Council        14th May 2024 


